OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL KUCHINDA COLLEGE, KUCHINDA

Notice / Dt- 13.10.2023

It is hereby notified that selection and enrolment of NCC for the

Year 2023-24 is going to be held on 17.10.2023 (Tuesday) at 10.00 AM
in NCC ground. All the interested

students are informed to be present
for the same.
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Copy to Staff Common Room/Boys’ Common Room/ Girlé’ Common
Room/Guard File/IQAC for information.



